
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
November 8, 2024 

 

Probation Services Returning to Historic Courthouse 
 
(Hagåtña, Guam) Effective Tuesday, Nov. 12, 2024, all probation services currently provided at 
the Route 4 Building will resume at the Guam Historic Courthouse.  
 
Probation had moved out of the courthouse prior to the building’s rehabilitation in 2022, which 
has now been fully completed, allowing the division to transition back to the historic location. 
 
For more information, contact Sarah G. Elmore-Hernandez at sehernandez@guamcourts.gov.  
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